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DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

DM No. _____, s. 2025 

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 884, S. 2025, 

RE: DEPED COMPUTERIZATION PROGRAM (DCP)  

DIGITAL-FIRST FIELD PILOT MONITORING 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

Division Chiefs 

Public Schools District Supervisors 

Elementary & Secondary School Heads 

District/School ICT Coordinators 

District/School Administrative Officers 

All Others Concerned    

1. With reference to Division Memorandum 884, s. 2025, titled “DepEd Computerization

Program (DCP) Digital-First Field Pilot Monitoring”, this Memorandum is issued to

reschedule the Sariaya District namely Concencion Banahaw ES,  Lutucan Integrated

NHS and Sariaya NHS from September 23, 2025 (Tuesday) to September 26, 2025

(Friday) due to super typhoon “Nando”.

2. All other provisions stipulated in the previous Memorandum shall remain in effect.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V 

 Schools Division Superintendent 
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